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Mr David Kerr

Acting CEO

Northern Beaches Council
PO Box 1336

DEE WHY NSW 2099

Attention: Neil Cocks, Strategic Planning Manager
Dear Mr Kerr

Planning proposal Oxford Falls Valley and Belrose North
[PP_2015 WARRI_004_00] to amend Warringah Local Environmental Plan 2011

On behalf of the Deputy Secretary, Planning Services, | would like to acknowledge
receipt of your recent correspondence in relation to a Gateway Determination for
Planning Proposal PP_2015_ WARRI_004 00 for land in Oxford Falls Valley and
Belrose North (deferred lands). | apologise for the delay in formally acknowledging
your request.

| note that on 27 March 2018, Council resolved to request that the planning proposal
not proceed for a number of reasons.

The Department will review Council’s decision for not proceeding with the Planning
Proposal and respond in due course.

Should you have any further enquiries regarding this matter, please contact Ms
Amanda Harvey, Director, Sydney Region East of the Department of Planning and
Environment on 8275 1128.

Yours sincerely

m ) /'%7 20/&

Stephen Murray -
Executive Direécor, Regions
Planning Services
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